
WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)

Pray that we would grow further and further into
becoming a praying church that longs for God's
glory to come and transform the earth. Pray that
we would each revere God's name, live with a
kingdom-focus, and obey God's will in all of life.

THIS WEEK
TUES………….. Ladies Bible Study - 9:30 AM
THURS…………….Summer Book Club - 9 AM
FRI……………….Men’s Bible Study - 7 AM

–

NEXT SUNDAY
10:00 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text: Lamentations 3 (Josh Waldner)

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery: Torie & Garrett Grubb
Children’s Church(ages 3-5): Grant & Danielle Grubb
Greeters: Loche Mellott

LOOKING AHEAD
July: No Evening Service
July 4: Independence Day
July 14: Church Barbecue
August 13: Church Council Meeting 7 PM

For information about the ministries, please visit CMC’s
website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the church office

406.278.3553, conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Pastor Josh will be out of the office July 1-3 for
Pastor Conference at MWSB but will be back and
available at the end of the week if any needs arise.

Our next Church Barbecue will be on July 14.
Main dish will be provided and if your last name
starts A-L: Bring a Dessert and M-Z: Bring a Side
Dish. Always a great time of fellowship with each
other.

Join us in prayer before the service! A small
group prays for CMC and for our community on
Sundays before the service. We would love to have
you join us. There are few things more important
that a church can do together than pray. In the
New Testament, we see the priority not only of
personal prayer, but also of corporate prayer. As
the body gathers regularly to pray, we will have
increasing ways to praise God for answers to
prayer, to see him at work in our midst, to express
care for each other, and to cry out for his help as
we seek to be faithful gospel ministers in Conrad
and around the world. During the summer months,
we are meeting at 9:15 in Pastor Josh's office. If
we outgrow the office, we will move to another
space!

No Church Council Meeting this month moved
to August 13th.

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.
families with small children~We’re so glad you’re here! Infants
and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you during the
service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare available in the
Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right), as well as
Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You are also
welcome to use the Family Room located at the back of the
auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room. Finally,
there are some kids’ activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

Praying for God's Transforming Glory
(Matt. 6:9-10)

Josh Nelson, Pastor

June 30, 2024


